
City of Brunswick Public 

Works Department 

Visit Us on the World Wide Web at 

www.publicworksbrunswickga.org/.  

Go to the Stormwater link for Popcorn and 

Jumbo’s latest radio commercials and useful 

information about storm water issues. 

Hey Kids!  Help  
“The Shrimp Guys”,  
Popcorn & Jumbo, 
Stop Pollution! 

Telephone: (912)267-5578 

"Be Aware to Show You Care" 

“Be Aware to Show You Care” 

Report Illegal Dumping to the City of 
Brunswick Code Enforcement Office at 

(912)267-5578 
Phone: 912-267-5570 
Fax: 912-267-5528 
E-mail: dispatch@brunswickga.org 

“The Shrimp Guys” 
PO Box 550 
Brunswick, Georgia 31521-0550 

“The Shrimp Guys” 

“The Shrimp Guys” 

May not be copied without permission of the  
City of Brunswick  



How Can You Help? 
Here are a few ideas: 

1. Never throw trash onto the ground, and 

never put any trash into the storm drains. 

2. If you see your friends throwing trash on the 

ground remind them that 

trash only belongs in a 

trash can, and that it can 

cause harm to birds, ani-

mals, and even people.   

3. If you see someone dump-

ing trash onto the ground 

tell your parents, a teacher, or another adult 

that you trust.  Then they can call the City of 

Brunswick Code Enforcement Office  at (912)

267-5578. 

4. Volunteer to help clean up your neighborhood, 

or school.  You might even ask your parents, 

teachers, and friends to help.   

 

 

“Be Aware to 
Show You 
Care” 
 
So remember you can do a lot of very 

important things to help keep your 

city clean.  Popcorn and Jumbo need 

the help of children like you all over 

the city of Brunswick to help them 

keep homes, schools, and playgrounds 

healthy and clean.   

What Ideas do 
You Have? 

No one likes garbage or 

pollution especially if it 

is in their own backyard.  

Everyday people toss 

out things like candy 

wrappers, paper, cans, 

and bottles into the 

streets, lawns, and play-

grounds  all over our beautiful city.  Did you 

ever stop to wonder where all that litter goes?  

If it is not picked up it is washed  into the 

storm drains by the rain or blown into the 

marshes and creeks by the wind. 

All that “icky” trash then ends up making our 

city look like a garbage dump, or even worse it 

can cause harm to fish, animals, birds, and even 

kids like you.   

Popcorn and Jumbo, “The Shrimp Guys”, are 

asking for kids all over our city to help them 

keep Brunswick clean and safe.  Would you like 

to help? 

Who Likes 

Garbage? 
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